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I think we give away too much, no one is responsible for anything.  There are many 

private organizations that help with paying these bills, and private organizations seem 

to always do a better job of helping people than government.  I think government 

should stay out of this. Business has a right to earn money and not be expected to 

provide their services for nothing. 
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